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Tuesday 9 May 2023

Dear Parents

Year 4 have planned an exciting visit to Boxer’s Lake and Oakwood Park in preparation for our summer 2
topic about Brilliant Britain. The purpose of the visit will be to learn about the local area as well as
developing the pupils map reading and navigation skills.

Each class will visit Boxers Lake and Oakwood Park on the following dates;

Tiger class will be visiting on Monday 22 May 2023

Jaguar class will be visiting on Wednesday 24 May 2023

Leopard class will be visiting on Thursday 25 May 2023

We will be travelling by foot. The children will be leaving school promptly at 9.30am and will return by
2.30pm in time for a normal pick up at the end of the school day.

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch on this day (no nuts, fizzy drinks or glass bottles please),
however if your child is receiving free school meals then the school can provide a packed lunch. Please
indicate below whether your child will require a school lunch.

Your child should wear a school uniform and ensure they have a warm coat and comfortable shoes.

If you are available and would like to accompany us on the trip, please express your interest on Parentmail
and your class teacher will confirm parent volunteers once all responses have been submitted.

All children on our asthma register must make sure they have an up to date pump with them on the day.
Children without their pumps will not be allowed to go.

Please contact your child’s class teacher if you wish to discuss this class visit further

Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours Sincerely,

Hollese, Ceren and Hannah (Year 4 Team)


